BRISTOL AREA MG OWNERS CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING Tuesday, 06 July 2021

| Garry Bishop | Pauline Leverett | Violet Delmas | Andrew Hounsom | |
|---|---------------------------------------|---------------------------|-----------------------|--------|
| Chris Leverett | Val Scott | Richard Delmas | Bert Hurditch | |
| Ian Scott | Janet Pryce-Jones | Steve Richards | | |
| APOLOGIES | | I | | Action |
| None | | | | |
| MINUTES OF LAST A | MEETING | | | [|
| Agreed | | | | |
| MATTERS ARISING | | | | |
| | | | | [|
| TREASURER'S REPOR | т | | | |
| Club: 6709.05. Bluebell | : 1381.01. Autumn Run: 19 | 1.15. TOTAL 8281.21 | | |
| Down -4.96 on the year | (last year -368.76 down) |) difference due to no ro | om hire or Christmas | |
| • | nping the Christmas Part | | | |
| leave this discussion to | | | | |
| AREA SECRETARY'S | REPORT | | | |
| 15TH JULY DEADLIN | E FOR MAGAZINE. | | | |
| PL said that AGM pape | rwork will go in magazine (| as a pull-out centre page | . PL to remind GB for | |
| Chairman's Chat. GB may have a report on visits to Priddy. VS may have report on Cotswold | | | | |
| Caper. PL said both rep | orts would be OK to hold | over until the following | nagazine. | VS |
| MEMBERSHIP REPORT | Г | | - | |
| Renewals: | Tony Curtis & Helen S | 5leap (229) | | |
| | Paul & Julia Flowers (231) | | | |
| | Sandra & Andrew Morris (230) | | | |
| | Charlie & Joyce Painter (86) | | | |
| | Dave & Kath Palmer (75) | | | |
| | John & Gill Prior (228) | | | |
| Email Reminders: | Michael Jackson (286 | 5) (June) | | |
| | Colin Oatway (194) (June) no email | | | |
| | Ray Prosser & Helen Riley (35) (June) | | | |
| Letter reminders: | None | | | |
| Lapsed: | None | | | |
| New members: | Ian Milnes (293) Port | tishead, Midget, via club | member (he has been | |
| | a customer of CL so r | naybe joined though his | recommendation) | |
| Notes: Had to re-sen | d m'ship pack to Paul Chap | | receive first one. | |
| Still to pay: | Paul & Julia Flowers (| | | |
| | Charlie & Joyce Painter (86) | | | |
| | Michael Jackson (286) (June) | | | |
| | Colin Oatway (194) (June) no email | | | |
| | Ray Prosser & Helen I | • • • • • • | | |
| • | e have 84 memberships - · | · · · | • | |
| named child) - 52 couj | oles/family memberships | + 28 single memberships | + 4 Hon Members | |
| | | | | |
| | | | | |
| | ckets and free wine at Au | igust Club Night. Delmas | have some prizes. | |
| REGALIA | | - " | • | |
| | | | | 1 |

| EVENT CO-ORDINATOR'S REPORT | | | |
|---|--|--|--|
| July Club Night 14 July. | | | |
| PL has general knowledge quiz and dingbats quiz - she will send copies to AH in case of technical | | | |
| difficulties. | | | |
| Barton Picnic – 18 July. | | | |
| Should collect names for Covid rules. PL to change what's on the website. VD//RD will put info in | | | |
| mini-newsletter that goes out with the Zoom link for Club Night. We need confirmations. Arrive | | | |
| 12 noon. If more than 30 it should be fine on the day as plenty of room and we can spread out | | | |
| into two groups if necessary. Williams will provide pancakes. JPJ will collect £10 from each car. | | | |
| BH to have Gift Aid Forms available. VD/RD to take bunting. | | | |
| August Club Night – 11 August | | | |
| Bring your MG (plus your model MG) | | | |
| Morgan Factory Visit - Wednesday 6th October | | | |
| BH has been in touch with the Morgan factory. \pm 26 per head. Full payment needed in advance – | | | |
| BH to find out how far in advance as instructions very confusing! | | | |
| We have three time slots, 10:20, 10:40 and 11:00 for 30 people. We need numbers as we may be | | | |
| able to cancel earliest slot. People to pay full amount into BAMGOC bank account. BH to let VD | | | |
| know closing date so she can put it in a newsletter. | | | |
| ANNUAL CLUB EVENT | | | |
| PL said 5 bookings so far then most of the committee asked to be booked in so there are now 11 | | | |
| bookings! | | | |
| PL/CL/JPJ/TPJ to visit venue Sunday 11th July to check it out. [PL has checked that it's open!] | | | |
| Bucket will be needed for shaking for donations to Barton. | | | |
| AOB | | | |
| 1. Following on from last month's discussion about whether to continue to use Zoom for | | | |
| committee meetings: majority of committee wanted to meet face to face whenever possible | | | |
| and only use Zoom as a backup. IS to cancel Zoom subscription after July Club Night. If | | | |
| restrictions resume then we can re-subscribe. | | | |
| Committee nights to revert to being in the week after Club Nights. | | | |
| 3. GB hadn't heard from the Stibbs for so long that he visited. All fine. They've been busy | | | |
| refurbishing a boat. | | | |
| 4. Colin Wotley memorial event - | | | |
| Thursday 22 July - 6.30 at White Horse, Hambrook BS16 1RY. | | | |
| Take MGs and maybe wear club regalia. | | | |
| DATE OF NEXT MEETING | | | |
| Tuesday 17th August at The Hurditch house. | | | |
| Here is the address since we may have forgotten!!! \odot | | | |
| Crabwood, 26 Sidcot Lane, Winscombe BS25 1LP | | | |